
 

FOR A SEASON NOT LIKE ANY OTHERS 

Dear all, 

We have just experienced a very trying new period which is starting to relax slightly, and we will be 
able to live together an exceptional summer! 

If you want to live outdoors, in contact with nature, find authentic relationships, in all simplicity, 
simply do you good, then we will be there to welcome you to welcome you from June 19, in all 

security. 

The team and I are keen to allow you to live your vacation in complete serenity, in the green and 
flowery setting of Ma Prairie, away from the hustle and bustle of the seafront. 

Here are the first sanitary measures that will be essential to preserve your safety and that of our 
employees, with the greatest respect for everyone. 

OUR 10 FIRST COMMITMENTS  

1. Appoint a health security manager within our establishment 

2. Ensure the application of anti-covid19 directives and recommendations from public authorities. 

3. Allow you to wash your hands regularly with soap or disinfectants when there is no water in common 
areas. 

4. Reinforce the cleaning and disinfection of the common areas and adapt them to the requirements 
and recommendations of the health authorities. 

5.   Respect barrier gestures to preserve the safety of our employees, service providers and customers 

6.  Ensure clear communication on all the prevention measures implemented in our establishment. 

7.  Respect a vacancy time between two reservations, after the reinforced cleaning. 

8. Reinforce the cleaning and ventilation of accommodation 

9. Put in place signage to maintain safe distances between customers in waiting areas and favour the 
outdoors for all the activities offered 

10. Adapt the activity program (adults, children and teenagers) and the evenings as well as the opening 
of services and facilities to sanitary requirements (Systematic cleaning of equipment, distance, gel 
available, number of people per activity ...). 

 


